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Greetings and welcome to 2017!  I hope you enjoyed a refreshing Christmas break and are ready for 

the year ahead as we enter into the business end of the growing season.  Itôs hot hot hot in Moree 

which is fantastic news for our pecans, everything is now escalating in size after a slow start to the 

season from the mild spring.  Size is an important selling point, but it is very important to ensure the 

trees can then fill large nuts with kernel.  We are closely monitoring the nutrition status of our trees 

during January, particularly as we are anticipating a larger crop, to maximise the quality of the kernel 

and therefore positively impact the crop value. 

 

It was pointed out to me that I neglected to publish the winner of the best pecans for 2016. 

Congratulations to our champion and president Scott Clark who took out the top spot with óCape 

Fearô as pictured below.  Iôve also listed our runners up from this competition unique to our industry. 

 

1st: Scott & Karen Clark with óCape Fearô 

2nd: Geoff & Debbie Bugden with óDesirableô 

3rd: Owen & Julie Trevor-Jones with óKiowaô 

 

 
 

I also recently changed my last name having tied the knot back in November, so donôt delete the 

emails that come with the new name attached once I get it sorted! 

 

Eryn Lehman 

APGA Secretary 
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�x Varieties that work well in the northern rivers 

�x Summary on leaf sampling 

�x Meet Dave and Stacy Otto de Grancy 

�x Update on the pecan market 

�x Field day notification 

�x Delicious pecan recipes to try 


